
 

 

 

 

 

 

      December 12, 2011 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Sandy Weidner 

Chairwoman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  Professional Services – Facility Plan Study – 

Brine Making Facility/Recycling Transfer Center 

Contract 39-11 (K1-041) 

AECOM Technical Services, Inc., consultant 
 

Dear Ald. Weidner: 

 

 Submitted for your review and approval is Amendment No. 1 on the subject contract. 

Amendment No. 1 is in the not-to-exceed amount of $83,900.00 and is for additional work at 

City Hall. 

 

 Funding for these professional services is available in the following accounts: 

 

  $58,100.00 - Account 990.913.5030, Recycling Transfer Station 

  $25,800.00 - Account 289.991.5010, Recycling Transfer Buildings 

  $83,900.00 - Total 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Thomas M. Eeg 

      Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Mark H. Yehlen, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Commissioner of Public Works/Operations 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Asst. Commissioner of Public Works/Engineering 


